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Suzuki Motot's suspeusion
ofproduction of its flagship
Swift subcornpact is {ue to
China's rare earth rtlsuic-
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tions, two people familiar
witl the rnarter said. It ber
comes the first Japanese

. automaler tobe afected by
the e4pon curbs.

The small car rnaker hal-
ted producrion of Swift, ex-
eluding the Swift Sport ver-

.: sion, froru May 26, citing a
shortage of components.

Plans to resuule ourput
have been pushed back sev-
era.l times.

8UPFLV CIiAIX U!OE; China's decislon in April to suspend
exports of a wide iaige of rare earths and related r.gn.tt

Iated magnets upended the
supply chains central to
automakers, aerospace ma$-
ufacturers, semicondtrg:-r
lomparues andrrlili6con-
tractors.
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Alarm over the siruarion has
gro'nn with giobal auto-
makers warning of pote*.tial
production haits"

Some European auto paris
plants have suspended out.

Suzuki now orpects a par-
.tial restart ofproduction on
June 13 with firll resumption
after June 16, as the '!ro-
spect of parrs zupply is
clear.efl novr, it said ir: a
statement. --

The company declined to
coulment on the reason for
the suspeusitnr" the sources
declined to be identified as
t}eywere not anth.orised to
speakonthq matter.

Chiria's decision in April
to suspend exports of a wide
range of rare earths aud re-

put, and tr{ereecies-Eens is
considering ways to protect
ag'dinst shortages of rare
earths. ,: .l

Japan is pla$dng to pltr :]
pose strengttrening coopera-
tion with the US on nue
earrli supply chains in up
coming tariff talks, the
Nikks'-business daily repor-
tedonlhlrsday.

The NrTtka was the fust to
report on the reason for the
Swiftmodel suspension.
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